
 
69 Lincoln Lake Ave NE, Lowell 

Workshop Meeting Notice 

Vergennes Township 
 

There will be a Budget Workshop Meeting of the Vergennes Township Board on 

Wednesday, January 17 at 9:00 am in the Township Hall board room located at 69 

Lincoln Lake Ave NE, Lowell. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to draft the 2024-25 Fiscal Year Budget and any 

other business that comes before the Board. 

 

 

Shantell Ford 

Vergennes Township Clerk 


